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Friday 31 January, 2020

Eventy coming up!

School re-opens Mon 6 Jan 2020
Mon 20 Jan CASMA rehearsal

(Cl. 3 to Diss Junior School)

Wed 22 Jan Height/Weight check (Yr.R)
Fri 31 Film Incredibles 2 - Friends 3.15-5pm
Wed 5 Feb Basketball Tournament cl.4
Fri 7 Feb Norwich City Y5/6 Boys Football
Tournament & Swimming Tournament
W/b Fri 10 RE Week

Fri 14 Feb Norwich City Y5/6 Girls Football
Tournament

Feb Wed 26 Feb Olly Day in school - Road
Safety talk

Half term Mon 17/2/20 to Fri 21/2/20
W/b Mon 2 Mar Book Week

Thurs 5 Mar World Book day

Mon 9 Mar Y1 & Y2 to visit Norwich
Cathedral and Norwich Bangladeshi
Mosque

Mon 9 Mar to Wed 11 Mar

Parents Meetings

W/b Mon 16 Mar Families Week

Wed 18 Mar CASMA concert (Cl.3 to
Norwich Citadel)

Fri 20 Mar Class Photographs

Mon 23 to Wed 25 March Cl. 3 to Holt Hall
Tues 31 Mar Egg Drop Challenge

Wed 1 April — Last day of term

Easter Service in All Saints Church
10.30AM

Easter Holidays Thursday 2 April to Friday
17 April

Summer Term starts Monday

20 April
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Voluntary contributions

Thank you for the voluntary contributions we have received. This is a
reminder for parents who chose to pay £5 each term. The funds are
used on resources for the children including art equipment, sewing
club materials, coloured paper, paint, glue, pencils and everyday
classroom resources. We also purchase bronze, silver and gold
house point badges. Your contributions go towards the cost which is
£600.

Contact details

Please ensure the school has relevant and up to date contact details
with at least 2 phone numbers that can be used should we need to
make contact.

Mrs Furness

Mrs Furness returns to school from her maternity leave on Monday
10 February to work alongside Mrs Davies. Mrs Furness and Mrs
Davies will be doing a job share until the Easter holidays.

LIBRARY NEWS
From the school librarians
VVVVVVPVYYYVVVYVVYVVVIRYY

We would LOVE to welcome all children and
parents/carers to our library on
Friday 14" February afterschool 3.10pm.
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All children that take a book out will receive a
Valentine’s chocolate and kindness bookmark.

Learning inclusion Nurture Knowledge Support Links is a Wymondham Cluster parent
support group for adults who have a child with any additional or special educational needs. This group is
for you if you are a parent/carer of a child with additional needs or special educational needs i.e. Your
child has learning difficulties; you would like to talk to other families; your child struggles to go to
school; your child displays challenging behaviour. Drop in anytime from 9.00AM to 11 AM for a friendly
welcome. The next group meeting is Friday 7/2/2020 at The Bubble Room, Robert Kett Primary School.
Further information from Corrina Peachment: 01953 603061 SENCo at Browick Road Primary School




